
Warradale Primary School
Keynes Ave Warradale 5046 - (08) 8296 2678 - dl.0933.admin@schools.sa.edu.au

From the Principal Friday 21 October 2022

KEY DATES & REMINDERS

TERM 4
Sun safe hats for all outdoor learning and play
Yr6 Aquatics - Fri 18 Nov (W5)
**Pupil Free Day - Mon 21 Nov (W6)**
Arbury Park Camp - Rms 10KW, 11LN & Yr3s in 13SK - Mon 28 - Wed 30 Nov (W7)
Yr6 Kangaroo Island Camp - Mon 28 Nov - Fri 2 Dec (W7)
Yr6 Graduation at Morphettville Park Sports Club - Wed 14 Dec (W9)
Last day T4 - 2.10pm dismissal Fri 16 Dec (W9)

Governing Council (T4)
OSHC/Canteen/Finance Committee - 6.00pm Mon 31 Oct (W3)
Governing Council Meeting - 7.00pm Mon 7 Nov (W4)
Finance Committee Meeting - 6.00pm Mon 28 Nov (W7)
Governing Council Meeting/End of Year Dinner (TBC) - 6.00pm/7.00pm Mon 5 Dec (W8)

**GREAT NEWS re our capital building works project**

Yesterday was a great day for our school community, with

confirmation received that an additional $800,000 of funding would

be injected into our building works budget to reinstate two

classrooms recently squeezed out of the concept. We will also be

receiving a further $230,000 to cover a complete upgrade of our

bitumen courts. This equates to a total of $1.03m in additional

funding to improve our grounds and facilities. A massive thank you

to all for your persistence, patience and support as we continue to

work through this process, and a special shout out to Carol Douglas who has been absolutely relentless in

her advocacy for our school and school community throughout. Carol’s constant lobbying of and

communication with key decision makers has been instrumental in helping us reach this positive

outcome. We hope to have some architectural plans and external images of the revised concept to share

with everyone soon and we are looking forward to on-site construction starting early in the new year.

2023 class planning

If you have any children in R-5 who will not be returning to Warradale Primary in 2023, please email

Jo.Green777@schools.sa.edu.au

Hats and sun safety
With the UV index slowly rising, please ensure your children have sun safe hats for outdoor learning and
play. A small number of school hats are in stock and available for purchase from our front office.
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